
Expansion in Asia 

Romans Project Director Caesar Tallada of the Philippines has recently made contact in three new countries in Asia. Pray 

for his plans this spring to help get the RP started in Cambodia, Thailand and Myanmar. Dr. Rick will be traveling to 

meet with Caesar in June. Together they will hold three Pastor’s Conferences in the Philippines before traveling to 

Bangkok, Thailand. While in Thailand they will attend the Global Proclamation Congress from June 15-22. Pray that God 

will allow rich times of fellowship for Rick and Caesar and that the right leaders will be identified in these new countries. 

On his way home, Rick will stop off in Cameroon to meet with church leaders who have expressed interested in bringing 

the RP to pastors in their country! 
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LEFT: Rick preaches in Caesar’s church, Mindoro, Philippines 2013. CENTER: Rick and Caesar together at a Pastor’s Conference in the Philippines. 

RIGHT: Caesar shares in the teaching of a Pastor’s Conference.  
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